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Quebec, March 7, 2019 EMAIL 
 
Ms. Gail Amyot 
Galaxy Lithium (Canada) Inc. 
2000, Peel Street,  
Room 720 
Montreal (Quebec) H3A 2W5 
 
 
SUBJECT : James Bay Lithium Mining Project - Environmental Impact 

Statement Analysis Phase 
 
 
Ms. Amyot, 
 

I am writing to confirm that following the submission of the additional 
information on February 18, 2019, the Canadian Environmental Assessment 
Agency (the Agency) has determined that the Environmental Impact Statement 
(EIS) of the project is consistent with the EIS Guidelines.  

 
This determination initiates the Federal Environmental Assessment 

Committee’s EIS Analysis phase. In this context, the federal timeline under the 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Act (2012) is restarted. 
 
 Parallel to this analysis phase, the Agency will hold a public consultation 
on the EIS Summary from March 7 to April 6, 2019. A first request for 
information will be sent to you later. 
 
 For any question, please contact me by email at pierre-
olivier.emond@canada.ca or by phone at 418-454-5893. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Pierre-Olivier Émond 
Project Manager - Quebec 
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c.c. [by email]: Annaig Kervella, Fisheries and Oceans Canada 
   Catherine Gaudette, Transport Canada 
   Isabelle Vézina, Health Canada 

   Kaitlin Lloyd, Cree Nation Government  
   Marie-Ève Lenghan, Natural Resources Canada 

Sylvain Martin, Environment and Climate Change Canada 
 




